JINDABYNE SPORT and RECREATION CAMP for YEARS 3 and 4

27 April 2016

Dear Parents / Carers

The major excursion for 2016 will be a three day (2 night) trip to Jindabyne Sport and Recreation
Camp during Term 4 Week 4 (Wednesday 2 November - Friday 4 November). This centre provides
activities that will be new experiences, personally challenging, fostering teamwork and lots of fun.

This note is intended to provide thinking and planning time to consider this camp and its costs
which will be approximately $320 per student. This amount includes all meals from lunch on the
Wednesday to lunch on the Friday, coach transport and professional staff to coordinate all the
activities.

Places at Jindabyne have been tentatively booked for all students in Years 3 & 4, however costing
has been based on 80 students (depending on the exact numbers attending, the cost quoted may vary
slightly).

In a few weeks, an invitation to attend this camp will be sent home. This note will provide more
details about the camp. Also, at this time a request for a $50 deposit will be made. Once all deposits
are received, an exact cost can be determined.

We are not seeking any payment at this stage.
From our past experience at Jindabyne Sport and Recreation Centre, this excursion was a fabulous

and fun learning experience and well worth the value. We hope that your child will be able to
attend.

Kind Regards

Meg Lander, Gee Hounsell, Rachel Dunne and Janelle Morgan
Stage 2 Teachers
Broulee Public School



